
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 11, 1994 

Dear Mr. Leader: 

It is my pleasure to invite you to attend the 
Summit of the Americas, to be held in Miami, 
Florida from December 9 - 11, 1994. 

This meeting is the first hemispheric summit 
ever hosted by the United States. For the first 
time in a generation, the leaders of the Western 
Hemisphere will gather to discuss issues that are 
critical to all our citizens. I have invited the 
33 democratically-elected leaders of the nations of 
North America, the Caribbean, and Central and South 
America to participate. We will focus our 
discussion on trade and economic issues, 
democratization and sustainable development. 

I hope you will be able to attend this 
historic gathering. Various events, including 
briefings, meetings and receptions have been 
planned for your participation. 

If you are able to attend or would like more 
information, please contact the White House Office 
of Legislative Affairs at 456-6620. 

I look forward to seeing you in Miami. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Republican Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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